
SPC Read Up 
Information Meeting 
 

WHEN: Monday, October 18, 2021, from 6 to 8 p.m. 

WHERE: Gibbs High School (Cafeteria) 
 
Learn more about St. Petersburg College’s free afterschool 
tutoring program for 9th and 10th grade reading scholars who 
want to improve their literacy skills. Students will meet with 
trained Read Up tutors for two hours a week, on campus, after 
school, to complete reading class assignments, including 
Reading Plus work. 
 
Join us to ask questions, pick up a registration packet, or enroll 
your child.  
 

To learn more or receive a registration packet, 
please contact: 
Jane Jeffries  

SPC Read Up Coordinator  
(727) 341-3546 

jeffries.jane@spcollege.edu 

Light refreshments will be provided. 

 

Rise Up Through Reading! 
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